
 

Abbotsford HU 
Tel:  604-864-3400 
Fax: 604-864-3410 

Agassiz HU 
Tel:  604-793-7160 
Fax: 604-796-8587 

Burnaby HU 
Tel:  604-918-7605 
Fax: 604-918-7630 

Chilliwack HU 
Tel:  604-702-4900 
Fax: 604-702-4901 

Cloverdale HU, Surrey 
Tel:  604-575-5100 
Fax: 604-574-3738 

Guildford HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-587-4750 
Fax: 604-587-4777 

Hope HU 
Tel:  604-860-7630 
Fax: 604-869-2332 

Langley HU 
Tel:  604-539-2900 
Fax: 604-530-8138 

Maple Ridge HU 
Tel:  604-476-7000 
Fax: 604-476-7077 

Mission HU 
Tel:  604-814-5500 
Fax: 604-814-5517 

New Westminster HU 
Tel : 604-777-6740 
Fax: 604-525-0878 

Tri-Cities HU 
Tel : 604-949-7200 
Fax: 604-949-7211 

Newton HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-592-2000 
Fax: 604-501-4814 

North Delta HU 
Tel:  604-507-5400 
Fax: 604-507-4617 

North Surrey HU 
Tel : 604-587-7900 
Fax: 604-582-4811 

South Delta HU 
Tel: 604-946-6953  
Fax:604-952-3550 
 

White Rock HU 
Tel:  604-542-4000 
Fax: 604-542-4009 

 

 

 
 
2024/2025 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
This year your child’s class will take part in a dental health program at your child’s school. This 
will be done by Fraser Health public health dental staff.  
 
As part of this program, we will look at each child’s teeth. We want to find and help children who 
have dental problems, which can affect their learning. The information collected is to support 
client referral and follow up and to evaluate the dental program by Fraser Health Authority. 
Information about cavity rates in the Fraser Health region can be found by clicking this QR 
Code.    

                                                             
 
 
If we find any problems with your child’s teeth, we will let you know. However, this quick check 
should not replace regular check-ups by your family dentist.  
  
We make sure that this information stays private. We collect, use, and share this information 
only as allowed by law – the BC Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
If you do not want your child’s dental health to be screened, please contact us at 604-507-5417 
at least one week prior to the screening date. If you do not contact us, we will screen your 
child’s teeth. If you choose not to participate in the screening and/or in the sharing of results, 
this will not affect your child receiving other services or in the quality of care provided. 
 
If you have any questions about this program, or about your child’s dental health, please contact 
us.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Fraser Health Public Health Screener 

 
 



 
THIS IS AN IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Please have someone translate it. 

 

Arabic  
   

Chinese           
Simplified  

   

Croatian  
   

Filipino    

French   

Hindi  
  

Italian  
  

Korean  
   

Persian  
  

Polish   
  

Punjabi  
 

  

Serbian   
  

Somali   
  

Spanish   
  

Swahili   
  

Vietnamese   
  

 


